From:

Sent: 20 December 2023 15:39
To: Planning
Subject: Utopia Village Development

Dear Camden Planning

I would like to oppose the planning for Utopia Village Development in Primrose Hill NW1.
This will destroy the heritage of Primrose Hill and create undue noise for the local residents.

Many thanks
John Tuite
Camden Resident



